CENTRAL SCHOOL

LEGACY FUND

Central School has been collecting donations for our legacy fund from previous staff and students since 2003.  For a $25 donation, alumni staff and students will have their individual name and the years of their involvement as a staff or student placed on a permanent display at school. Gifts of larger amounts will also be recognized and greatly appreciated. All money collected will go towards student focused facility improvements (i.e. - iPad score clock, Cougar logo mats, etc.).






or


Yes, we would like to donate to the Legacy Fund.

_________ x $25 per name =   $


Please make cheques payable to “Central School” in memo please write Legacy Fund.
Information on name plate should read as follows:

	NAME
	STUDENT OR STAFF?
	YEARS OF ATTENDANCE
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John Doe


Student


1985 - 1991





Jane Doe


Student


1996 – (blank)








